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To: Code 2A, All Staff Date: August 13, 2021 

From: EHSD Admin - IT 
 

Subject: SERIOUS PHISHING ATTEMPT on August 13, 2021 

Today, August 13, 2021, an email arrived from Ivan J. Godwyn with the subject line 
“NEW Requirement Discrimination & Sexual Harassment Training”.  
 
This is a serious phishing attempt and not legitimate correspondence. Do not click on 
the link and do not provide any credential information. DoIT and EHSD IT are notified 
and are reviewing all email correspondence to address any issues caused by this 
attempt. If anyone did click on the link or provided credentials information, contact the 
EHSD Help Desk immediately at (925) 521-7200 or by email at 
(ehsd_helpdesk@ehsd.ccccounty.us).  
 
Be on guard for any future attempts and report them to EHSD Help Desk immediately. 
 

 M  E   M  O  R  A  N   D  U  M 
 

              Kathy Gallagher, Director 

mailto:ehsd_helpdesk@ehsd.ccccounty.us

